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Being raised as an avid outdoorsman has given me the opportunity to see what our 

beautiful state has to offer, but as of late what I’m seeing and hearing is a dramatic 

drop in the deer population while the increase of cougars is on the rise. Growing up I 

was raised that hunting season, camping and other outdoor activities is what brought 

my family and many like it together. SB 769 gives the communities where the cougar 

population has taken its toll on other big game an option to be proactive in restoring 

those populations.  


